NDP Report November 2018.

- 1. 14th November 2018: Meeting with TA, DM and Zoe Bernard-John (Cornwall Council Planning Officer).
 - Confirmed that we have to have a Strategic Environmental Assessment done for the Plan. The SEA has to be paid for out of NDP funds. It was triggered e.g. by the possible impact on the AONB of the plan's support for small scale residential development on the site of the present Church Hall.
 - The locality team could do this for us via the technical support of AECOM, Plymouth.
 - Once the SEA has been done then TA and DM will redraft and send back to CC.
 - If OK by them then it can go out to the parish for 5 week statutory consultation period.
 - Some possible redrafts as a result of the consultation.
 - Back to CC
 - Off to Central Govt for final approval.
 - Referendum
 - Done!
- 2. We are entitled to funding from the unused portion of our £9000 potential grant, extra funding up to £8000 because of complex issues relating to site allocations, and specialist support. TA to apply for these monies.

All NDP funds will be held by the PC in the main account, ring-fenced for NDP use only and shown in the monthly financial statement, as agreed at PC meeting of 25th July, item 106 B.